
   The 
Glenns Ferry run was 
a great success again 
this year, the water 
and the weather were 
very nice even though 
the water was very 
high around 27,000 
instead of the average 
7,000-9,000.  There 
were 18 boats some 
went through Pilgrim 

a number of times and 
some got really good 
showers. We had 
some old members 
show up that had not 
been seen for a while 
and it was great to 
visit with them.  
 We served 24 
Steaks at the dinner 
and want to thank 
everyone for the won-

derful side dishes. 
Thank you John and 
Carey Bryant and 
Anita and James 
Shore for the great 
dessert, dinner was 
wonderful and enjoy-
able company. We 
served breakfast Sun-
day morning and eve-
ryone prepared for the 
drive home. We 

(Continued on page 2) 

2017 GLENNS FERRY RUN 

Special points of interest: 

 Glenns Ferry Run this 

year was so much fun.  

Nice day for this time of 

year. 

 Salmon River run will 

be April 14 & 15 water 

level permitting. 

 Riggins jet boat races 

are April 16 & 17 fol-

lowing the Salmon 

River Run. 

 List of Banquet Donors       
Page 5 
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2015 GLENNS FERRY 

R A P I D S  

Members wishing to place ads are free.  Commercial 
ads are $10.00  each month, or $100.00 for a year.  If 

you have an ad that you would like run, call Anita 
Shore at (208) 454-1669  

FAX (208) 454-1923 or email 
shore2shore@heritagewifi.com.  The number at the 

end of your ad indicates the number of times your ad 
has appeared in the RAPIDS.  After 3 times the ad will 

be dropped.  You will need to resubmit the ad with 
some changes for further publication. 

would like to thank our wonderful leaders 
James Shore, John Bryant, and Chuck Cecca-
relli. Jim Moore thank you for running the 
drivers meeting and getting everyone lined up 
and on the water.   
Thank you all  
David Dickerson and Brandi Moore  

(Continued from page 1) 

Calendar of Events. 

 
APRIL 10 2017 General Membership meeting—
Canyon Creek Restaurant, Nampa    

APRIL 13 & 14  Salmon River Run 

APRIL 15 & 16   Salmon River Jet Boat Races 
 

May 2017 (to be determined) Payette River Run 
 

May 14,   2017 Skills Day  Hells Canyon Dam 
 

SEPT  17, 2017 Confluence  Run 
 

OCT 22, 2017  Hammer Creek Run 
 

      All dates are subject to change.   In the event 
of a change, we will notify ASAP. 

 General Meetings are the second Monday 
of the Month at Canyon Creek Restaurant Nam-
pa ID 

EAT THE DAMN CHOCOLATE CAKE, GET YOUR 

HAIR WET, LOVE SOMEONE, DANCE IN THOSE 

MUDDY PUDDLES, TELL SOMEONE OFF, DRAW A 

PICTURE WITH CRAYONS LIKE YOU’RE STILL 6 

YEARS OLD AND THEN GIVE IT TO SOMEONE 

WHO IS VERY IMPORTANT TO YOU. TAKE A NAP, 

GO ON VACATION,, DO A CARTWHEEL, MAKE 

YOUR OWN RECIPE, DANCE LIKE NOONE SEES 

YOU, PAINT EACH NAIL A DIFFERENT COLOR, 

TAKE A BUBBLE BATH, LAUGH AT A CORNY JOKE 

GET ON THAT TABLE AND DANCE, PICK STRAW-

BERRIES, TAKE A JOG, PLANT A GARDEN, MAKE 

AM UGLY SHIRT AND WEAR IT ALL DAY LEARN A 

NEW LANGUAGE, WRITE A SONG, DATE SOMEONE 

HO WOULDN’T USUALLLY GO FOR, MAKE A 

SCRAP BOOK, GO ON A PICNIC, RELAX IN THE 

SUN, MAKE YOUR OWN HOME VIDEO, KISS THE 

UN-KISSED, HUG THE UN-HUGGER, LOVE THE UN-

LOVED, AND LIVE YOUR LIFE TO THE FULLEST.SO 



Pilgrim Rapid proved to be a 
bit of a challenge at this high 

water level. 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
APRIL 2017 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
APRIL 2017 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
APRIL 2017 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
APRIL 2017 

 Speaking of wise decisions, the 

board of directors would like to encour-

age all members to be actively involved. 

Yes, you have heard this before, the par-

ticipation plea. But, this board wants 

everyone to know that this is their club 

and their input is welcomed and need-

ed, whether it is hosting a run, flipping 

a burger, spraying a weed or two or par-

ticipating in some capacity at the annual 

banquet. I personally, have become 

more active in the past few years and I 

don’t regret it. Participation has many 

benefits. One, you will be promoting a 

cause that has long term affects for our 

collective interests. Two, you will get to 

know other like-minded people who 

share many of the same passions. Three, 

your participation will make this a 

 With the rivers running at historic 

highs it is important for all of us to be 

mindful when we launch our crafts. Re-

cently, I was talking to an inexperienced 

boater who was raring to go on a local 

river. He had just purchased his first jet 

boat and was excited to get out and ex-

perience the thrill of whitewater. I 

stressed to him that we all need to 

know our limits and the importance of 

understanding just how our boat’s work 

and taking the time to learn would be in 

everyone’s best interest. This goes for 

all of us. We all need to know when to 

say, “I am not comfortable with this sit-

uation” and opt out.  Remember that 

safety should trump ego.  Making wise 

decisions is the captain’s first responsi-

bility.   



IN OTHER NOTES 
 

 The Salmon River pre-run will leave 
from Spring Bar on Thursday at 9. The same 
course of action will happen with the run on Fri-
day. People will need to watch stream flows. If it 
reaches 22,000 the run will be cancelled.
 Page two and three of this newsletter lists 
the donors for the 2017 Banquet.  These people 
and businesses help make  our banquet a suc-
cess.  Without their generous support, we could 
not do the good things we do.  All they ask in 
return is for us to support them with our busi-
ness, whenever possible. 

 There will be a meeting of the Hell’s 
Canyon Committee at Pittsburg Landing starting 
at 9 a.m. April 22.  The purpose of this meeting 
will be discuss any improvements needed in the 
canyon. 

 The  Rapids, which I  try to get out prior 
to the general meeting, is late this month.  I must 
apologize.  I have no excuse, except like all of 
us we have a lot going on in our lives.  I want to 
appeal to everyone to help me out.  I  need sto-
ries, pictures, etc.    

 The other thing I want to mention is, our 
club runs   The chair person put a lot of work 
into planning the runs, it is a bit disappointing 
when  only a few show up.   

 Well, that is my rant for the month.  If  
you don’t  want to hear  this stuff from me, write 
a story for the next newsletter, so I don’t have to 
listen to me. 

stronger group because everyone has 

something they can contribute. Four, 

you just might find some pleasure in 

your own personal growth. If you are 

not sure on how to be more involved, 

ask a board member or attend a meeting 

to see what is needed. You are a key to 

our success as an organization. 

 At last month’s meeting there 

were no new members to greet. I hope 

to see some new faces this month. 

 Check those stream flows and 

know your limits, consider how you can 

participate and most of all enjoy your 

time away from the rat race. 

See you on the river! 

Bill Dutton 

WWA President 2107 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
APRIL 2017 

Feb 2017 

WWA dues were due the first of January.  If there 
is an X after your name in the address box, this will 
be your last Rapids.  If you are  receiving you Rap-
ids by email., check to make sure you are current.  
If you have a question, call Anita at 208 454-1669., 
or email at als43@shorenshoreaviation.com,   

Thank you for your support of our marvelous or-
ganization. 
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LIST OF DONORS TO 2017 ANNUAL BANQUET 

Without their generous help, we could not have the successful banquet every year. 

Continued on Page 3 

06/2016 

 2C Pheasant Jerry Payne Parma ID 

American Turbine Asotin WA 

Ashley Heating Boise ID 

Baker Packing Co. Ontario  OR 

Bill & Patty Davis Eagle ID 

Bob & Becky Hays Boise ID 

Bentz Boats Lewiston ID 

C&B Quality Trailer Caldwell ID 

Caldwell Gun Club Caldwell ID 

Campbell Tractor Nampa ID 

Carl Norton  Nampa ID 

Coatings Plus Boise ID 

Cover Shop Meridian ID 

D & B Supply Caldwell ID 

Easy Books  Nampa ID 

Extreme Electric Nampa ID 

Farm Bureau Insurance  Meridian ID 

Franks Photos Riggins ID 

Gateway Trailers Lewiston Lewiston ID 

Goodwood Barbecue Meridian ID 

Grizzly Motorsports Caldwell Caldwell ID 

Horton Fluid Power Boise ID 

Howards Tackle Shoppe Nampa Nampa ID 

Idaho Marine Boise ID 

Imperial Taxidermy Caldwell ID 

Indmr Marine  Products Clarkston WA 

J C Watson Packing Co Parma ID 

Keith & Shirley DeMond Caldwell ID 

Martin MFG Adrian OR 

Marvin Voss Middleton ID 

Moore Truck Repair Caldwell ID 

Pacific Powertrain Clarkston WA 

Parma Furniture Parma ID 

Parma Post & Pole Parma ID 

R L Gray Company Caldwell ID 

Renegade Metalworks Hayden ID 

Rhino Safes Caldwell ID 

Riggins Chamber of Commerce Riggins ID 

Rod's Repair Boise ID 

Rush Truck  Centers Boise ID 
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April 2017 

DONORS TO 2017 BANQUET 
CONTINUED FROM PAGE 2 

Jan 2017 Jan 2017 

Board Members       
Dave Dickerson**  

Jeff Higgins** 

Dave Horton** 

Jim Moore* Email mooretruckrpair@ msn.com 

Toni Ruby*  

Grady White*  whitega@eou.edu 

Chet Thorsen**(alternate) 

2017 WWA  

Officers 
 

President  — Bill Dutton**   Phone (208) 377-5110 

President Elect —  Mick Cowger**  Phone (208) 
880-2977 

Vice President —  John Bryant 

Past President— Shay White**  Email 
whitesr@eou.edu 

Secretary/Treasurer—Anita Shore*  Phone (208) 
454-1669 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
*term expires Jan. 2018 

**term expires Jan. 2019 
Newsletter   Anita Shore 

Work# 208 454-1669 
als43@shorenshoreaviation.com 

Rustic River Design Boise  ID 

Salmon Rapid Lodge Riggins ID 

Shore & Shore Aviation Caldwell ID 

Linda Bernier/Stanley Leavit Twin Falls ID 

Star Diamonds STAR ID 

Summervilles Riggins ID 

The Coble Co Boise ID 

The Lube Shop Caldwell Caldwell ID 

Unique Antler Design Riggins ID 

US Distributing PORTLAND  OR 

Valley Crankshaft Garden City ID 

Waldo Insurance Ontario  OR 

West Valley Construction Caldwell ID 

Western State Cat Meridian ID 

Western Whitehouse Repair Meridian ID 

Whitewater Marine Boise ID 

Wilson Tire Factory Payette ID 

Z Best Salon Nampa Nampa ID 
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Bed and Breakfast on The Snake River. 

Mineral warm Spring bathing. 

New this year 22 foot teepee.   



We’re on the web! 

Westernwhitewater.org 

P O BOX 8922 

BOISE ID 83707 

Internet Addresses 
Idaho Current Streamflows:  (New Address) 5-01 

http://water.usgs.gov/id/nwis/current?type=flow&group_

key=NONE&search_site_no_station_nm=                 

(enter it once and bookmark it!) 

Idaho Power Streamflow Information: (03-02)  

http://www.idahopower.com/h2o/idastream.cfm 

Riverflow Information:  

http://www.idwr.state.id.us/planpol/techserv/flows.htm 

Addresses and Telephone Numbers 

Salmon River Reservations:  Slate Creek Ranger Sta-

tion:  208-839-2211 

Hells Canyon Power Boat Reservations:  Reservations 

must be made online. https://www.recreation.gov/ 

River & Reservoir Levels:  Bureau of Reclamation:  

208-334-9134 

Bliss Dam Outflows:  Idaho Power (Call weekdays on-

ly) 208-388-2255 

 

SAFETY BOATS NEEDED 
 
 
     The jet boat races in Riggins are quick-
ly approaching and we are still in need of 
safety boats. Also, if you know of some-
one driving up, not pulling a boat, we sure 
could use someone to haul the trailer up.  
If you are able to help please contact Bob 
Hays at 208-880-3522. Also, if you are 
available to help Friday with the test and 
tune please contact me (Bob Hays) as 
soon as possible. 
  A big thanks to all who have gener-
ously offered their time and boats in mak-
ing this race a success.  A safety boat 
meeting will be held Friday, April 14 at 
about 7:00 p.m.  Look for the Western 
Whitewater trailer across from the rodeo 
grounds in Riggins.  


